
From: Zenia Brezden <zbrezden@fdaleylaw.com>
Subject: RE: SSDI authorization letter

Date: October 28, 2016 4:12:55 PM CDT
To: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Cc: Meredith Marcus <mmarcus@fdaleylaw.com>

The Authorization form (SSA-827) is for you to sign, date and return to SSA. Also, if you have a witness, please have them sign also.
Thank you!

Zenia Brezden
Case Manager
Daley Disability Law, P.C.
601 W. Randolph St., Suite 300
Chicago, IL 60661
(312)561-3030 (x219)
F (312)284-4773

-----Original Message-----
From: Paul Dulberg [mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:10 PM
To: Meredith Marcus <mmarcus@fdaleylaw.com>; Zenia Brezden <zbrezden@fdaleylaw.com>
Subject: SSDI authorization letter

Hi Meredith,
Today I received a letter for authorization to disclose information to SSA.
The letter was addressed to your office.
Should I sign and return the letter or have you already taken care of this?
Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250


